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As part of the construction of Canal St AEP is putting its infrastructure underground.  As 
part of our project we are having conduit and structures placed, but AEP does the actual 
wire relocation.  AEP splits the wiring cost with the project owner and sent us our share 
of the bill.  I’m requesting that the council approve the claim allowing Mr. Turner the 
ability to submit the bill for bond reimbursement.   
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